
   
 

 

  Helen Chapman 

   
020 8489 2615 

  020 8489 2660 

  Helen.chapman@haringey.gov.uk 

 
 
 

  

 
 

17 January 2011 
 
 
To:  All Members of the Planning Committee 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
 

Special Planning Committee - Monday, 24th January, 2011 
 
I attach a copy of the following report for the above-mentioned meeting which 
was not available at the time of collation of the agenda: 

 
5.   HALE VILLAGE, TOTTENHAM HALE, N17 - REVISING THE S106 

AGREEMENT TO FUND LOCAL INFRASTRUCTURE WHILE 
SUPPORTING CONTINUED DEVELOPMENT (PAGES 1 - 26) 
 

 Report of the Assistant Director, Planning and Regeneration to 
recommend that the Hale Village s106 legal agreement signed in 2007 be 
revised. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Helen Chapman 
Principal Committee Co-Ordinator 
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